
Looking ahead 

Friday 20th June - Reception and Year 1 transitions in school begin 

Monday 23rd June - Year 1 visit to Bible Exhibition 

Tuesday 24th June - Year 2 visit to the Faith Museum 

Wednesday 25th June - Year 2 visit to Bible Exhibition 

Friday 27th June - Reception and Year 1 transitions in school 

 

  

 

  

Congratulations to this week’s achievers: 

Awards for week ending 13-06-2025 

 Kindness 
Pupil of the 

week 

Learner of the 

week 

Class 

1 

Reuben 

Nixon 

Arabella 

Miles 

Colby 

Blenkiron 

Class 

2 

Riley 

Brown 

Ava 

Hammond 

Noah 

Smith 

Class 

3 

Braxton 

Boughey 

Edith 

Brazier-Fox 

Noah 

Rae 

Class 

4 

Lochie 

Kean 

Georgie 

Forster 

George 

McCluskey 

Class 

5 

Nevae 

Ridley 

Denzel 

Dickson 

Harry 

Lidster 

Class 

6 

Cleo 

Wright 

Kian  

Hodgson 

Scarlett 

Brown 

 
Attendance 
Classes attendance this week:  

1st Class 5       99% 2nd Class 3      95% 
3rd Class 4       92% 4th Class 1      90% 
5th Class 6       89% 6th Class 2      89% 

 

***  Whole School – 93.1%  ** 
 

 
 

 
 

 

13th June 2025 – Weekly Newsletter 
 

Sunny Days Are Here! 

With the warmer weather arriving, please help us keep everyone 

safe in the sun: 

- Pop some sun cream on your child before school. 

- Send them in with a hat to protect their head and face.  

- Don’t forget a water bottle to help them stay cool and 

hydrated. 

Thanks for helping us make the most of the sunshine! 

 

Magic Breakfast Assembly – A Tasty End to the Week! 

Last Friday, we had a lovely visit from Lyndsey at Magic 

Breakfast, who led an assembly all about the importance of a 

healthy, nutritious start to the day. She shared what makes a good 

breakfast and why it helps us feel ready to learn. 

Our pupils were proud to talk about how everyone at our school is 

offered a bagel as they arrive in the morning. They even shared 

where breakfast is served and how it helps them start the day with 

energy and focus. 

It was a great way to end the week – big thanks to Lyndsey for 

joining us! 

 

Cooking and Kicking Off After-School Clubs!  

It’s been a fantastic start to our after-school clubs this week for 

Year 1 and Year 2! The children have really enjoyed getting stuck 

into Football Club, where they’ve been building their skills, working 

as a team, and having lots of fun out on the field. 

Meanwhile, some of our Year 2 pupils have been busy in Cooking 

Club, exploring new recipes and learning how to prepare simple, 

tasty dishes. It’s been wonderful to see their enthusiasm and 

creativity in the kitchen. 

We’re so pleased to see the children enjoying these 

opportunities and can’t wait to see what they get up to next! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The latest pupils should arrive in school is 9.05am. Poor punctuality means that pupils miss out on essential learning. 

Nurture Experience Respect Community 
 

Lucky Reading Stars 

Grace Daley Tommy Sowerby 

Arabella Miles Hailey Watson 

Jaxon Bedford Leia Lynch 

Arlo Dawson Henry Roe 

Oliver Taylor George McCluskey 

Teddy Soppitt Joshua-Jay Hutchfield 

Denzel Dickson Eliza Graham 

Junior Brunskill Cleo Wright 

Elsie-May Grady-Dixon Erin Farnell 

  

 

 



 


